Power Systems Training Institute

(Ministry of Power, Govt. of India)

Banashankari Il Stage, Bangalore — 560 070. Telefax: 080-26713758
Email: kssravi.npti@gov.in, pstinpti.training@gmail.com

ﬁ NATIONAL POWER TRAINING INSTITUTE

Job Oriented Training-Admission into 52 Weeks PGDC in
SMART GRID TECHNOLOGIES

PGDC in Smart Grid Technologies at Power Systems Training Institute
is commencing from 28th March, 2022.Graduate Engineers in :
B.Tech. / B.E. or its equivalent with minimum 60% marks in
Electrical /Electrical & Electronics / Electronics & Communication/
C&I /Computer Science/ Information & Communication
Technology / IT and related branches are eligible for this course.
Prospectus and application form can be downloaded from our website
www.nptibangalore.in. Last Date for receipt of application forms in all
respects on or before 21st March, 2022. for Registration
Contact: 9448360966, 9900097375 htpp:/ishorturl.at/’zGTV7

FIVE DECADES OF SERVICE TO THE POWER SECTOR




